The Powell County School Food Service Program would like to
participate in the Summer Food Service Program. The program
will be in operation from June 3- July 26. We will have a central
kitchen at Powell County High School which will be a site as well
as operate several mobile routes to various locations in the
county. Our goal is to continue to feed kids when school is out.

Thank you

Laura D Young



